STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26112

This bill reduces the archery permit fee and the muzzleloader permit fee for Disabled American Veterans in
alignment with the current hunting license discounted fee for Disabled American Veterans.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no impact to the General Fund. It is anticipated that this legislation will minimally reduce Idaho
Fish and Game dedicated funds, less than $13,000. Disabled American Veterans represent less than 1% of
all resident hunters in Idaho who purchased a combination license.

Contact:
Representative John Vander Woude
(208) 332-1000
Senator Lori Den Hartog
(208) 334-2222

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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